
 

 

 

{{Today's Date}} 

  

{{Smart Addressee}} 

{{Smart Address}} 

 

 

Dear {{Smart Formal Salutation}},  

 

We hope this letter finds you well and in good spirits. We wanted to express our sincere gratitude for your 

recent donation to Cascades Humane Society. Your kindness and support mean the world to us! 

 

Spring is upon us and with the sun shining and 

temperatures rising, the pets at CHS are ready to 

spend more time hanging out outdoors. Pictured is 

Theia, a dog at CHS who is particularly excited for 

warmer weather. A game of fetch with a tennis ball is 

her favorite!  

 

With the change in season, there is also an increased 

risk of fleas, ticks, and heartworm disease. Your 

support allows us to provide monthly flea, tick, and 

heartworm preventatives year-round to each animal 

under our care. It also allows us to spay/neuter, and 

vaccinate every dog and cat under our care. Thanks to 

you, we can create a safe and nurturing environment 

for our furry companions to thrive in as they wait to be 

adopted by loving families. Theia can run around in 

our play yard, chasing tennis balls, protected against 

heartworm disease and from pesky fleas and ticks! 

 

With heartfelt thanks, 

 

         

 

Heather Leszczynski 

Executive Director 

  

Donation Date: {{Received Date}}  

Donation Amount: ${{Donation Amount}}   

 
No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation. Please keep this letter for your records as it serves as your tax-deductible receipt. Any donor 

who wishes to remain anonymous may request to be omitted from the Annual Report. CHS is a not-for-profit, tax-exempt public charity. We rely on the generosity 

of individuals, foundations, corporations, and special events to support our services, programs, and mission. CHS receives no funding from federal, state, or 

county government or other national or state humane organizations. 

 

 

 


